Hello First Grader!

I am looking forward to meeting you and all of your new first grade friends! I hope your summer vacation was filled with fun in the sun. I am also looking forward to hearing all about, the wonderful things you did with your family and friends. The first day of school is Monday, August 29! During the first few days of school we will be learning a little bit about each other. Please bring something small to school that reminds you of something you did during your summer vacation. We will use these things to play a game of ‘show and tell’ with your new classmates! Please ask Mom or Dad how they can help you keep your ‘show and tell’ a secret!

See you soon,

Mrs. Vanden Berg
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